

Giving makes us all better

Wilson Block 1952 Bay Street Victoria BC V8R 1J8 Phone: 250-519-1750 Fax: 250-519-1751 www.victoriahf.ca

May 10, 2017

Ms. Wendy-Sue Andrew President & CEO Lifetime Networks 102 - 4090 Shelbourne St Victoria, BC V8N 4P6

Dear Ms. Andrew,

On behalf of the Victoria Hospitals Foundation, I would like to extend my congratulations to you on being awarded the Non-Profit of the Year Award by the Greater Victoria Chamber of Commerce. This is a tremendous honour for you, reflecting your dedication and commitment to your organization and the Victoria community.

We wish you continued success in all of your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Melanie Mahlman, MBA CFRE

President & CEO